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To Whom It May Concern, 

RE: 433 Parry St. Victoria 

After extensive research, it has been determined that the home at the address above cannot be 
removed from its present location. This would be the case even if the upper floor were removed 
and the overhangs were cut off the building. Unfortunately, the tree canopy prevents this; and 
moreover, it would be highly unlikely that Victoria Parks Department would undertake the removal 
of the trees that would be in question, given their size and so forth. 

For their part, Aryze Developments have been more than diligent in their efforts to save the 
building, both in timeframe and monetarily; we have all expensed considerable time and 
resources to try to make this happen, but the access is simply not there. 

Should anyone have questions, feel free to contact me at 250 208 1398 for clarification. 

Kind Regards, 

Jim Connelly 

South Island Sales Manager / Estimator 
Heavy Lifting & Transportation Since 1956 

Safety. Precision, integrity. 
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Toll-Free: 1.866.813.9430 
Fax: 604.944.6082 
E-mail: Vancouver@nickelbros.com 
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